
 
Dear parents and caregivers 

 

Wow! How the term has flown.  I have now been here for 7 weeks 

and it only feels like 7 days.  I would like to say a big thankyou to all 

of the parents and students for the support that has been afforded me 

since starting here. I think we have a School that we can all be very 

proud of.  I am in the process of reading reports at the moment and it 

really brings home the talent that is on display at Sawyers Valley 

Primary School.  We have some amazing students and staff. 

I have been very impressed with the way the students have 

conducted themselves over the course of the winter carnival season. 

There have been some wonderful displays of sportsmanship; 

something that reflects very positively on the School.  All students 

who participated need to be congratulated for their efforts. 

I was lucky enough to attend the dance for the School on Friday 

night of the 12th June at the Eastern Hills Senior High School.  It was 

great to see all the children who attended having a great time.  I 

would also like to thank the parents for their wonderful support by 

helping out with the P&C or just by being there. I would also like to 

thank the staff who gave up their own time to attend to help make the 

night the success that it was. 

Itôs hard to believe that we will all be on holidays in a little over a 

week.  I hope everyone has a wonderful break that is reenergising 

and enjoyable.  Please be safe and make sure you came back to us 

ready to push on for the second half of the year.  I will be on leave 

for the last week of School (catching up some of my long service 

leave) so if you have any issues please feel free to contact Andrew in 

my absence.  

I would like to remind everyone that the first Wednesday (22 July) 

back next term will be a pupil free day. 

Have a happy and safe holiday. 

David Sawers 

 

 
 
 

MISSION STATEMENT 
Sawyers Valley Primary School aims to create and foster an 
environment where students become independent learners, 
enabling them to take responsible control of their lives and 
contribute meaningfully to society. 
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Wednesday 24 June  

Lunch Order Day  
Playgroup 

 

Thursday 25 June  

Early Close 2.30pm 
 

Friday 26 June  

School Banking 8.30-8.45am 
Honour Certificate Assembly 
 

Monday 29 June  

Uniform Shop 3.00-3.30pm 

 

Tuesday 30 June  

Primary Proms 
 

Friday 3 July  

School Banking 8.30-8.45am 
Last Day Term 2 
 

Monday 20 July  

Term 3 Begins 
 

Wednesday 22 July  

SDD - Pupil Free 

MUSIC ASSEMBLY - Postponed 
 

The music planned for this Friday has been postponed until 
Friday 7th of week 3, term 3. 

There will still be an Honour Certificate Assembly on Friday. 



 
 

 

 
 

 
ñMundaring Community Bank are running a special promotion this Friday 26th 

June for Sawyers Valley Primary School students; anyone who opens a new Piggy 

Account this week will receive a special bag of Bendigo Bank Goodies! Come and 

see Mariana on Friday morning with your Birth Certificate, Medicare Card and 

Mum or Dads Drivers Licence to get your new account opened at school.ò 

Bendigo Bank Staff 
 

Banking takes place on Fridays 8.30 to 8.50 am in the Wet Area.  
Opening Accounts - You are able to open a bank here at school. 
You will need: 
Ý Your childôs birth certificate 
Ý Medicare Card 
Ý A parents drivers licence (because the children are under 12 years of 

age) 
 
 
 

 
A message from the Green Teamé 

Have a zap recycling your batteries at our school! 
We have a chart on which class recycled the most 
batteries.   
Only put them in if they are out of charge! 
Our next EMRC collection is in September and our 
big collection bin is already half way full.  Help the 
school to win some prizes and bring in your batteries! 
Written by Ryan T in Room 4.   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

     

THANK YOU! 
Many many thanks to Jo and 
Maurice Brown for removing the 
fallen branches in the Early 
Childhood play area yesterday.  
We are  very lucky to have such 
wonderful parents at Sawyers 
Valley. 
 
 

P.S. Message from Ms M ï 

each classroom has their own 

collection bucket that is emp-

tied regularly by the Green 

Teamers.  Records of weight 

for each class is kept! 


